From: Thomas Jacobsen

To: Kathleen Miesch
Subject: RE: Departmental Review Request - Case BOA-2025-03 — 257 Pompton Avenue - Block 104, Lot 1
Date: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 10:17:39 AM

To: Kathleen Miesch-Township of Verona Zoning Official and Acting Board of
Adjustment Secretary

From: Thomas Jacobsen, C. P. M.
Construction Official/Code Enforcement Officer
Township of Verona, N. J.

Regarding the Zoning Application for Case BOA-2025-03 — 257 Pompton Avenue - Block
104, Lot 1, all new construction must comply with New Jersey Department of Community
Affairs current codes, including building, electrical, fire, plumbing and mechanical.

If there are any questions, please don’t hesitate to call or email my office at the information
below.

Regards—

Thomas Jacobsen, C. P. M.

Construction Official/Code Enforcement Officer
Township of Verona, N. J. 07044

Office: 973-857-4834

Email: tjacobsen@veronanj.org
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